
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Thank you for Your Support of Café Sauvage Friday April 26, 2013 

We are pleased to announce another very successful French Cafe.  As always, funds generated from this 

event will go directly towards the Grade 8 Graduation.   Our annual Cafe took place on Friday April 26
th
. 

The theme this year was “Wild Animals”. Thank you to Madame Stromski for her leadership. Thank you 

to Mrs. Araujo and Mr. Grossi who worked with Madame Stromski to prepare this year Café. , The grade 

seven and eight students and families for your hard work and support. Thank you to all the teachers, 

support staff and students for their time painting, and creating to prepare the gym for the Café.   Thank 

you to the parents and the grandparents for attending and support the event, it means so much to the 

children to have your presence. Thank you to Mrs. Hedden, and the Catholic School Council, St. Joseph 

Bakery.  
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